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92 Anti-Dumping Commission

ANTI-DUMPING NOTICE NO. 2014/13

Aluminum zinc coated steel
Exported from the Republic of Korea

Variation of decision to impose measures

Customs Act 1901 — Part XVB

The Anti-Dumping Review Panel (ADRP) has completed its review of certain findings
made in the Commission Report No. 190 (REP 190) in respect of aluminium zinc coated
steel exported to Australia from the Republic of Korea (Korea).

The application for review was made by OneSteel Coil Coaters Pty Ltd and relates only to
exports from Korea. A copy of the application and the ADRP Report is available on the
ADRP website at www.adreviewpanel.gov.au

Parliamentary Secretary’s Decision

The Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister for Industry has considered and accepted the
recommendation of the ADRP and the reasons for the recommendation including all
material findings of fact or law as set out in the ADRP Report.

The Parliamentary Secretary has decided to vary the dumping duty notice, with effect from
5 August 2013, by excluding from the description of goods the subject of the notice:

e unchromated products that are exported from Korea.
To give effect to this decision the Parliamentary Secretary has published a notice under
section 269ZZM of the Customs Act 1901 (the Act). This notice varies the dumping duty
notice' published in respect of aluminium zinc coated steel exported to Australia from
Korea, which was published on 5 August 2013 in The Australian and the Gazette.

Notice of the Parliamentary Secretary’s decision was published in The Australian on
21 February 2014.

Refund Provisions

Parties that consider they may be eligible for a refund of interim duties paid on
unchromated aluminium zinc coated steel exported to Australia from Korea as a result of
the Parliamentary Secretary’s decision, may apply for a refund of this interim duty under
Division 3 of Part VIII of the Act.

! Under subsections 269TG(1) and 269TG(2) of the Act
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Right of Review

Interested parties may seek a review of this decision by lodging an application with the
Federal Court of Australia, in accordance with the requirements in the
Administrative Decisions Judicial Review Act 1975, within 28 days of the publication of the
notice.

The Commission contact

Enquiries about this notice may be directed to the Commission’s Client Support Section on
telephone number 1300 884 159, fax number 1300 882 506 or email
clientsupport@adcommission.gov.au.

Dale Seymour
Commissioner
Anti-Dumping Commission

21 February 2014
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